To Whom It May Concern,

ATTN City Of Norman:

We request a variance to do concrete pavement over part of the D/E, "Note: not the U/E , of
501 Manor Hill Ct. Lot 9 Block 5 in Brookhaven 33. (Please see the site plan attached to this
letter to see an illustration of where we would pave.) Brookhaven 33 requires that all houses
have a side-load garage as well as a minimum square footage (living space) of 3,800 square feet.
The high square footage requirement as well as the side-load garage requirement make a
variance a fair option. Furthermore, having a side-load garage on the north side of the house
instead of the south is the most aesthetically appealing way to do it. If we put the garage on the
north side of the house, people would not see it as well from the street. It would be hidden more
than on the south side. This way the front of the house as well as prettiest side of it would be
what people saw when they drove down Manor Hill Drive which would be to the benefit of the
neighborhood as a whole.

We understand that if the city needs to access the D/E all subsequent repair costs to the driveway
will be paid for by us and not the city.

Sincerel,
Stephen & Krisz—ewis

(405-642-4789)



